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Due to the global Corvid-19 situation the 50th Management Committee meeting and the 55th Council Meeting were held on Tuesday, 15th June 2021 using on-line communication tools. 

In the time period covered by the report nine full scale collaborative studies and six small scale studies were initiated and a two studies for method extension. The results will be presented on the virtual technical meeting. 

The status of four provisional methods was changed to full CIPAC method. Four methods were accepted as provisional CIPAC methods. One method for the determination of the relevant impurity was noticed and adopted.

Five colleagues were elected as correspondent members.
The CIPAC web site has been continuously updated with the available new information, including errata, announcments of new trials, new pre-published methods, information concerning the next meeting.
The accepted full and provisional methods are available as pre-published methods on the CIPAC website, until the publication of the next handbook.
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